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SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING - FINAL PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE PURPOSE OF
ADOPTING THE FY 2022-2023 MILLAGE/BUDGET (Tuesday, September 13, 2022)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Wednesday, September 14, 2022

Members present
Kelly Barrera, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman

Meeting called to order at 5:30 PM

1. CALL TO ORDER BY THE BOARD CHAIR

2. ROLL CALL OF BOARD MEMBERS

3. OPENING COMMENTS FROM THE SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
There were no opening comments.

4. PRESENTATION OF THE FY 2022-2023 SJCSD FINAL MILLAGE AND BUDGET presented by Gretchen
Saunders, Chief Financial Officer

5. PUBLIC HEARING OF THE 2022-2023 SJCSD FINAL MILLAGE AND BUDGET

6. REQUEST FOR ADOPTION OF THE RESOLUTION DETERMINING THE FY 2022-2023 REVENUE AND
MILLAGES LEVIED FOR THE REQUIRED LOCAL EFFORT, BASIC DISCRETIONARY AND CAPITAL
IMPROVEMENT presented by Gretchen Saunders, Chief Financial Officer

Motion by Bev Slough, second by Patrick Canan.
Final Resolution: Motion Carries
Yea: Kelly Barrera, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman

7. REQUEST FOR THE ADOPTION OF THE RESOLUTION ADOPTING THE FINAL BUDGET FOR THE FY
2022-2023 presented by Gretchen Saunders, Chief Financial Officer

Motion by Anthony Coleman, second by Patrick Canan.
Final Resolution: Motion Carries
Yea: Kelly Barrera, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman

8. PUBLIC COMMENT

1. Peter Copeland, 243 Casa Sevilla Ave, St. Augustine, FL 32092.
Mr. Copeland spoke about tax rates.

9. CLOSING COMMENTS FROM THE SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
Tony Coleman thanked Gretchen Saunders and her team for their hard work and tireless efforts.

Kelly Barrera shared her appreciation for the hard work and quick turnaround by the finance
department.

Patrick Canan thanked the finance department for their hard work. He stated they did an impressive
job.

Bev Slough thanked the finance department for their amazing amount of work completed.
Bill Mignon thanked the finance department for the hard work that was put forth.
Tim Forson thanked the finance department as they provided service at a high level.

10. ADJOURNMENT at 6:04 p.m.
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